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Our Children’s Ministry is a vital part of meeting our RBC mission: 
Building a vibrant, Christ-centred community 

with a vision for extending His Kingdom.
 As part of our children’s ministry, we provide opportunities for 

children and families to encounter God, to find friendship,
encouragement and support and have fun in a way that helps

 them to learn more about Jesus. 
Xtreme is our Sunday group for Year’s 3 - 6. 

Discover how the bible is relevant to your life, with awesome 
teaching, crazy games, craft, prayer and more!!

Join us any Sunday morning from 10.30am, we’d love to see you.



Welcome to the last day of the hero hotline! We have heard
many stories from the bible and learned all about how to be

heroes for God.  With Faithful Farrah, Intelligent Ignus,
Courageous Carys, Joyful Jack, Empathetic Emma and

Supportive Sam we have seen how heroes follow Jesus, listen
to God, trust God and show love to others. Paul, a man who

served God for many years, met God is a very dramatic way but
many others like the disciples and the centurion just followed
Jesus because they believed in him.  We too can follow Jesus

and serve God as heroes for God in Ruislip!!

Graduation Corner
We have made it to the final day of our Hero Hotline mission

training. Tonight we will have our graduation ceremony. 
Did you answer all these questions each day to test 

your knowledge? 
Can you answer these final questions?

1.What did all the heroes learn last night to help 
Courageous Carys?

2. Paul met God in a very dramatic way and Annanias helped
him learn how to serve God. Who helped Jerusha

 learn about God?
3. What did Joyful Jack do in his mission video?

4. What was today’s bottom line?
5. God gives us all the opportunity to follow and serve him.

Even after Hero Hotline is over tonight and you have graduated
you can still serve God in your life. Can you remember all the

things we have learned this week about serving God?



ACTIVITIES



We have really enjoyed spending time
with your children, we hope to see you
again next year or at any of our Sunday
services or one of the very many events
we run here at Ruislip Baptist Church.

In the meantime we will be praying
 for all the children, and for your family

over the summer break.

HERO HOTLINE 
 VOLUNTEER TEAM


